
LIBRARY COMMITTEE MEETING REPORT 
March 9, 9:30-10:00 am 

 
Present:  Laurie Walsh (Chair), Carrie Gaxiola, Michelle Husbands, Jonathan Foster, Kathi Griffis, Greg 
Molyneux. Brenda Gonzalex, Eric Walsh (Ex-officio) 
 
1. “Peabody”, the PVC signpost, is under production with B&G.  Carrie and Laurie will work with Kayla to 
develop posters for the signposts.  Laurie and Carrie will travel to the centers to set this up. 
 
2.  Library brochures and posters.  Carrie Gaxiola is working on a library brochure to be distributed to the 
centers and the tiny sites.  A poster will also be made for the one room sites in various centers as part of 
the setting up of Peabody signage.   
 
3.  Carrie will ask about posting a mid—semester “its time to start that research paper” banner for the 
home page.  As well, she will ask Lisa to post an announcement about library cards and starting research 
at the library. 
 
4.  Library logo.  Kathi Griffis is working a fun sheep based logo for the library.  Once she has a sheep, the 
library will choose the top picks for logos from those submitted already and have students vote for a 
final. Woohoo! 
 
5.  The webpage review team (Lisa Frazier, Frank Sawyer, Greg Molyneux, Tim Beasley, Carrie Gaxiola, 
and Christina Park will meet in late April or May to review the new webpage and make 
recommendations for improvements.  Carrie Gaxiola will serve as the commando of this project.   


